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       Secretary - Paul Morris  
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       Next meeting: Tuesday 20th February 2018 

 

        New format for meeting this week 
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Next meeting on 20th February 2018 
 
 
The agenda on Tuesday will be as follows: 
 

• Presidents Report  

• RCEH Car Show BBQ Paul Morris 

• Reports by other members 

 
Activities will be: 
 

 

• Place hook for dartboard outside in the covered area 

• Fit out and test the dust extraction equipment 

• Chess, jigsaws, cards and other games available after the reports. 

 

Visits Offsite 

• Sporting shooters visit Sunday afternoon the 4th March 

• 13th April trip to the Vietnam Museum 

• 9th May Trip to Desalination Plant at Wonthaggi 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Last week’s meeting 
 

• Cool room is not available from RC Korumburra 

• We have been requested to bring inside empty rubbish bins. 

• Community bus is $192 /day + 33c/km after first 100km plus fuel. 

• Normal bus rental companies charge between $159 - $261 /day 

• Heads of sheds meeting on 27/2/2018 

 
 

 
 
 
New Member 
 
Welcome to our newest member John Thornton. John is a retired IT Data architect, 
the sign on Heatherton Road was where John found out about us. 
 
Meeting with Luke Donnellan 
 
The Committee has arranged a further meeting with Luke Donnellan the Victorian Minister and local 
member of Parliament to progress the Parks Victoria site at Lysterfield Lake Park for a permanent site 
for our shed. 
 
Computer Group 
 
At last week’s meeting there was considerable discussion about the need to permanently set up 
computers for members use. It was agreed to defer the installation of a server until after the lease was 
signed with council. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
EHMS New workshop area 
 
The proposal from council is that the EHMS lease the existing storeroom and adjacent area behind 
the inside roller door for use as a workshop and a licence over the remainder of the centre for 3 days a 
week. The lease will be for 3 years with a payment of $150.00 per year to council. 
 

                                                                                                                   

    
 
                                                    
                                                     5.9 m 
 
 
 
A total space of 33.6 m2 
 
 
Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills 
 

 
 
 
 
At last weeks meeting of the Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills 
Immediate Past President Permi Rayat presented Paul Morris  
with a Paul Harris with sapphire pin. 
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Bunnings BBQ 
 
 
 

After quite an exciting start (small pop as the gas lit) 
The BBQ team settled down for another days BBQ. 
 
According to treasurer Tony we made over $300 for the 
building fund. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EHMS Committees 
 
Committees are as follows: 
 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley   Trevor Ratcliffe 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan  Doug Rowley 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour  Paul Morris 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic   Tony Phillips 
          John Grennan 
          Neil Bennett 
          Laurie Canfield 
 
Working with Children Checks held by: 
 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan 
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett 
Doug Rowley   Andras Jakab 
Peter Ramsbotham  Tony Phillips 
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris 
Gordon Harris 
Geoff Lacey 
 
 
 
 



Future activities: 
 
Dances 
Ten Pin Bowling  
Sporting Shooters 
Visit t0 private car museum. 
Fishing trip from Rye 
 
Parks Victoria (PV) 
 
Negotiations continue with PV and they are currently working through the options and requirements 
for a site at Lysterfield Park. President Trevor has suggested a planning scheme amendment to PV 
which will enable a Men’s Shed to be on PV Land. A meeting between PV and City of Casey to be 
held re the planning scheme amendment. Another meeting with Luke Donnellan is being organised 
 
City of Casey 
 
Nothing further to report, Casey will be meeting with PV. 
 
Other activities 
 
 
Car Boot Sale – Hans van Dyke is talking to Endeavour Hills Shopping Centre Management re 
holding a car boot sale at the shopping centre as a fundraiser for the EHMS. 
 
MAN OF THE WEEK 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Shed Cook 
 
House Builder 
 
BBQ Cook Extraordinaire 
 
Ivan’s Son is in the background 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

IVAN STIGLIC 



 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper - EHD Star Journal – 19th February  2018 

 
 
 

 
 
The Committee have purchased a DeWalt Thicknesser at a cost of $1,139 

 

We have additionally purchased some additional equipment for the dust 

extractor. Thanks to dustman Tony. 

 

Image from the Shed Website administered by Brian. 

 
 
 
 

 
EHMS signage 
 

 
 
Attached are some bits that I have to layout the word Hills, now I 
wonder if my fellow members would like to add to this to make 

up Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed. 
Letters can be made up of anything ‘workshop’ related and not 
too heavy or thick. 
Letter size is 150mm for caps and 100mm for rest. 
These would then be mounted on a sheet to hang or on an A 
frame. 

  
Hans had the signboard at last week’s meeting. 
 

Website 
 
Last week Brian put our need for a cool room for the car show on our website. 
Two days later I had a call from Phil at the Stamford Men’s Shed, we have you can use 
he said. 
 
That proves that at least one person reads Brian’s Blog. 

 
 

https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829


Sudoku – Answer on Tuesday 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dandenong All Holden Car Show on 18th March 2018 
The EHMS will be barbequing at this event held by the 

Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills. This will be the 10th 

annual show which was started by Rotary Club of 

Endeavour Hills and Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

member Tony Phillips. 
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Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund. 
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